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Communications 

 
Official opening of the Iqaluit Beer and Wine Store  
 

Start Date: September 1, 2017 
End Date: September 6, 2017 
Nunavut                     30 sec 

 

The official opening of the Iqaluit Beer and Wine Store takes place on Wednesday, 

September 6, 2017, at noon.  

 

Following a short media event inside the store, customers will be able to enter and 

make purchases starting at about 12:30 p.m.  

 

Don’t forget: to purchase from the store you need a customer account and will need to 

show valid government-issued photo identification.  

 

Going forward, regular store hours are from Tuesday to Saturday, from noon to 7 p.m. 

 

The Government of Nunavut and the Nunavut Liquor Commission remind all customers 

to please drink responsibly.   
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